



## **FUTURE TIMBER SUPPLIES – WILL THERE BE ENOUGH?**

A CENTRAL SCOTLAND FORESTRY & TIMBER TECHNOLOGIES INDUSTRY REGIONAL EVENT

**5.15pm buffet for 6pm meeting**

**Thursday 27<sup>th</sup> October 2016**

**Stirling Court Hotel, FK9 4LA**

The meeting will consider the effect that the latest tree canopy report may have on the 50-year forecast of timber supplies, and how does this impact at a regional level given potential supply and demand

**Attendance is FREE but prior registration is required**

A light buffet supper will be provided from 5.15pm before the meeting kicks off at 6pm under the chairmanship of Raymond Henderson of Bidwells. Presentations will include:

- **Ben Ditchburn** from the Forest Research National Forest Inventory unit on the report of changes in canopy cover between 2006 and 2015
- **Industry updates –**
  - **Andy Leitch** from FCS on the Scottish Forest & Timber Technologies industry leadership group's activities
  - **Cameron Maxwell**, Conservator for Perth & Argyll on FCS matters
  - **Stuart Goodall** from Confor will give a brief update on general Industry matters, including Brexit and the Future of Forestry in Scotland consultation

To book your place, please complete the attached form and return it to Ann Stewart [ann.stewart@confor.org.uk](mailto:ann.stewart@confor.org.uk) advising of any dietary requirements.

And please give us your suggestions for future meetings.

**By 21<sup>st</sup> October latest**

**DON'T MISS IT – BOOK NOW!**

# FUTURE TIMBER SUPPLIES – WILL THERE BE ENOUGH?

A CENTRAL SCOTLAND FORESTRY & TIMBER TECHNOLOGIES INDUSTRY REGIONAL EVENT

5.15pm buffet for 6pm meeting

Thursday 27<sup>th</sup> October 2016

Stirling Court Hotel, FK9 4LA

I would like to attend -

Name .....

Company .....

Email .....

Dietary requirements .....

.....

I hereby consent to Confor, Forestry Commission Scotland and Scottish Enterprise holding my contact details in connection with the holding of regional forestry & timber industry events in Scotland.

Signature .....

Date .....

Suggestions on topics for future events:

.....

.....

.....